
The Great British Spring Clean 2022 

 

We Came, We Saw, We Conquered, We Cleaned! 

We were so proud to be part of this challenge at Greenhead Primary School. 

Every child in our school took part in the litter pick, which took place on our 

school grounds and around our village. 

The litter picking campaign has ignited a real mission in our pupils and it was 

wonderful to see the impact they made on our local community and the 

environment. Pupils from Nursery to Year 6 have put in a great deal of effort - 

well done to everyone who took part. 

             A grand total of 4 large bags of litter were collected! 



 

 


